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Principal’s Message 
 
Well done Year 5 Leaders! 
Last Wednesday, our aspiring Year 5 Leaders 
gave a speech as part of our School Captain 
and Vice-Captain 2020 process. These Year 5 
students spoke confidently and clearly 
outlined all of the reasons that they would 
make a great Leader at our school. Students 
informed the school about how well they have 
been following our school expectations, how 
they help other students and how grateful they 
are for the opportunity to represent our school. 
Their speeches were outstanding and they will 
have another opportunity to speak on 
Wednesday 27 November, before our school 
voting process. Our 2020 School Captain and 
Vice-Captains will be announced at our 
Presentation Day on Monday 16 December.  
Good Luck in the next round! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tell Them From Me survey 
In the student 2019 Tell Them From Me Survey, it was positively acknowledged by Year 4, 5 
and 6 students that during lessons, their teachers: tell them what is expected in lessons, the 
teachers set clear goals, teachers asks students to explain answers and they ask great 
questions. These results are very pleasing for our school and shows the effort teachers put 
into making lessons at our school engaging.  
Healthy Kids Bus Stop  
We are proud to be hosting ‘Royal Far West – Healthy Bus Stop’ at our school next week. Over 
three days, children in the Goulburn area have made screening appointments to access a 
range of medical professionals. In addition to these screening appointments, an Occupational 
Therapist from Royal Far West will be giving an information session ‘Understanding your 
child’s behaviour’. This information session is free and is being held on Monday 18 November 
at 5:30pm in our school Library. It is essential that you book a place at this worthwhile event. 
Please contact our Front Office to RSVP on 4821 2827.  
Regards 
Sharyn Cox 
Relieving Principal 
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Parents, friends and family members are always welcome to aƩend our school assemblies. 
Our school assemblies are held weekly on Monday aŌernoons.  
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SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

Our K-2 Assembly on 18 November will be 
hosted by K Hume. 

CLASS AWARD WINNERS  
WEEK 5 - TERM 4 

K Hume: 

1/2 Jackson: 

2 Belmore: 

3 Franklin: 

4 Parkes 

5/6 Deakin: 

Shemaya  
Leslie 
Jack 
Kenzie 
Noah 
Logan 
Naysious 
Lathaniel 
Brock 
Lewis 
Indiana 
Jackson 
Jaiden 
Lilly 

5/6 Poidevin:  Hayley 

K-6 Auburn:
K-6 Cole:

Kobi 
Tyler 
Braxton 

PBL AWARD 

Tyla

HONOUR RIBBON 
Chaise, Harley, Logan, Razana, 

Morgana, Indiana, Kailani

CERTIFICATE OF EXCELLENCE 

Kailani 

ACHIEVEMENT PENNANT 

Chaise 



Everyday Counts 
A end today 

Achieve Tomorrow 

KINDNESS CORNERP&C NEWS 
Our next P&C meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, 11 December 2019 
4pm 

School Library 

P&C UNIFORM SHOP 

The uniform shop will be open Wednesday 
mornings from 8:45am-9:15am. 

If you require a time outside of this please 
message the P&C, via Facebook and a time 
can be organised to meet. 

27 Nov 2019 
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SUN SAFE HAT 

We would like to 
remind all children 
that this term it is 
essential for students 
to wear their school 
sun safe hat while 
outside playing. If  
students don't have a school hat they will 
have to play in the shade. 

JOKE CORNER 
Q: How do you get Pikachu 

on a bus? 

A: Poke him on! 

HEALTHY KIDS BUS STOP 

There will be a presentation given by 
The Royal Far West Occupational 
Therapists on Monday 18 November at 
5:30pm. 

The presentation will include the 
following topics: 

 Regulation and Triggers

 The Brain including the fight and
flight response

 How our bodies, environment and
emotions impact our behaviour.

If you are interested in attending 
please contact the office on 4821 2827 
to register. 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Week 4, Term 4 
The class with the highest attendance was 

2 Belmore 

ATSI CLUB 

Thank you to Nikylas’ 
family and friends for 
donating some lovely 
plants to add to our 
garden. Our ATSI group 
have been very busy 
planting some of them 
today. 
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Donations are to be made by Wednesday 21 November. 




